[bookmark: _GoBack]From: George Young
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:51 AM
To: Len Trevino
Cc: Ethlyn Williams
Subject: Re: IB name change memo.docx
Len,

The School of Accounting has no objection to the IB program name change from "International Business and Trade" to "International Business".

George
  
George Young, Ph.D., CFE, CPA
Director
School of Accounting
College of Business
Florida Atlantic University
(561) 297-3636


From: Len Trevino <trevinol@fau.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:17:12 AM
To: George Young
Cc: Ethlyn Williams
Subject: FW: IB name change memo.docx 
 
Good morning, George: 

Please see the attached memo in support of a name change for our IB program from its current "International Business and Trade" to simply "International Business".  This has been unanimously supported by the Management Programs department.  Could you please respond with  "no objections" to the change if your department is in favor of this change.  

Sincerely,

Len Treviño
Director, IB Programs



From: Emilio Zarruk
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:37 AM
To: Len Trevino
Subject: RE: IB name change memo.docx
No objections.
 
Emilio
 
 
From: Len Trevino 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:06 AM
To: Grayl@fau.edu; Emilio Zarruk <zarruke@fau.edu>
Cc: Ethlyn Williams <ewilliam@fau.edu>
Subject: FW: IB name change memo.docx
 
Good morning, Jim and Emilio:  
 
Please see the attached memo in support of a name change for our IB program from its current "International Business and Trade" to simply "International Business".  This has been unanimously supported by the Management Programs department.  Could you please respond with  "no objections" to the change if your department is in favor of this change.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Len Treviño
Director, IB Programs
 


From: James Gray
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 2:06 PM
To: Len Trevino
Subject: RE: IB name change memo.docx

Sorry, Len--
I could not find the earlier email, but rest assured that the Department of Marketing has no objection to the IB program name change from "International Business and Trade" to "International Business
All the best,
--Jim
561-297-4890-Dean’s Office/Voicemail
561-297-5890-Mobile (Not TXT friendly)

-----Original Message-----
From: Len Trevino
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:11 AM
To: James Gray <grayj@fau.edu>
Subject: FW: IB name change memo.docx

Good morning Jim, could you please take a look at the memo below and advise whether the marketing department agrees with the proposed name change for the international business major? I sent you an email about this sometime ago but I have not heard back. Thanks for your attention.  Please let me know if you need any additional information.

With kind regards,


Len
